
Dear [Congregation Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to fostering community and 

spiritual growth, we are excited to announce several upcoming digital engagement opportunities. 

Upcoming Events: 

• Virtual Bible Study: Every Tuesday at 7 PM 

• Online Prayer Meeting: Thursdays at 6 PM 

• Sermon Discussion Forum: Sunday afternoons 

We encourage you to join us for these gatherings as we continue to connect and grow in faith 

together, even from a distance. For event links and more information, please visit our website or 

contact the church office. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. We look forward to seeing you online! 

Blessings, 

[Your Church's Name] Team 


